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The Honourable Justice Charles White
Supreme court of Saxony
Main Town, Germany 342211
Dear Chief Justice White,

I will complete my graduation from Law University, California in April 2012 and I would like to request you to consider me for the next round of intake of judicial clerks commencing from July 2012. I am from Freiberg area, and I am keen to set up my professional career here.

I have been a top performer throughout in my academics career, and I have also been an active participant in many co-curricular activities. Some of the activities includes volunteering work at the Public Defender’s Agency and leading the Law Review Team. I have also worked as a clerk in general civil litigation last summer. The School transcripts enclosed shows my law school courses taken to date, including Complex Litigation, Constitutional Law, and Criminal Procedure.

Please find the enclosed letter of recommendation from The Dean of Law University, Germany. Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or comments or if you require any additional information. I hope I could discuss my credentials personally with you at your convenient time. 
Sincerely,
Bruce Watson
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